
 

 

 Tuesday 1st October 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 1 will be visiting Clapham Library on Thursday 17th October. This will encourage the 

children’s love of reading and independent choice of books. We will be exploring the 

library and shown where the children’s section is as well as taking part in a story session.  

 

There will be no cost for this trip and no packed lunches will be required as we will be 

going in the afternoon.  

 

We will need parents to assist us on the journey and at the library, please let the Year 1 

teachers know if you are interested in helping and teachers will inform parents if their help 

is required.  

 

There will also be the opportunity for the children to join the library and receive a library 

card for their own personal use. If you would like your child to join the library, please fill in 

the slip below and hand it in to your child’s class teacher. 

 

Many thanks 

Miss Gibbon, Miss Corbett and Miss Monet 

 

 

I give permission for _____________________________ in class _____to visit the Library on 

Thursday 17th October.  

I am able to help on this trip:  YES / NO (please circle as appropriate) 

I give my child permission to the join the library    YES / NO 

My home address is ___________________________________________________________________ 

My email address is ___________________________________________________________________ 

My child’s date of birth is ______________________________________________________________ 

 

The class teacher will confirm if your help is needed. 

 

Signed: ……………………………………………………… Date:……………………………………… 


